
 Changes in Food Service Account Information  

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents 

Due to changes in Pennsylvania School Code, D.T.S.D. Food Service would like to inform you of a few 

procedure changes we are making when it comes to your student’s meal account. Our cashiers will no 

longer provide account balance information unless your child asks for this information. We will continue 

with our long-standing policy and allow students to charge a complete meal of their choice regardless if 

funds are available. When a student’s account balances reaches a negative of $11.25 or greater a letter 

will be mailed home to inform the parent of this negative balance.  

An easy way to stay up to date on your child’s food service account is by using MySchoolBucks®! This 

online payment service provides a quick and easy way to add money to your student’s meal account 

using a credit/debit card or electronic check. 

You can also view recent purchases, check balances, and set-up low balance alerts for FREE!  

MySchoolBucks provides: 

 Convenience - Available 24/7 on the web or through our mobile app for your smartphone  

 Efficiency - Make payments for all your students, even if they attend different schools within the 

district.  Eliminate the need for your students to take money to school. 

 Control - Set low balance alerts, view account activity, recurring/automatic payments & more! 

 Flexibility - Make payments using credit/debit cards and electronic checks. 

 Security – MySchoolBucks adheres to the highest security standards, including PCI and CISP. 

Enrollment is easy! 

1. Go to www.MySchoolBucks.com and register for a free account. 

2. Add your students using their school name and student ID. 

3. Make a payment to your students’ accounts with your credit/debit card or electronic check. 
A program fee may apply.  You will have the opportunity to review any fees and cancel if you 
choose, before you are charged.   

 
If you have any questions, contact MySchoolBucks directly: 

 support@myschoolbucks.com 

 1-855-832-5226 

 Visit myschoolbucks.com and click on Help 

Thank you, 

Gregory Hummel 

Director of Food Service  
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